
Dear Patient: 

Thanks for using the Telehealth feature now offered by Dr. Cauchard.  In the effort to minimize 
risk during the COVID-19 crisis, this telehealth platform can be used to diagnose and treat some 
eye conditions from the comfort of your own home.   

Most insurers are covering these evaluations, also known as “telehealth visits”, and are still 
subject to copays and deductibles much like a face-to-face visit. However, it is important for you 
to check with your insurance carrier to confirm coverage. 

 If you have no insurance, a fee will be determined at the time of visit. 

By proceeding with this call, you consent to these fees and will allow us to bill your insurance, 
where applicable. 

Thank you for entrusting your eyes to us and for adapting to modern medicine! 

PRIOR TO YOUR VISIT: 

1. Please test your vision in each eye. Instructions on how to do so are attached to this 
email. 

2. Telehealth visits take place using Doxy.me. Doxy.me is extremely simple and easy. No 
need to download software or create an account. You can access it from your desktop, 
tablet or smartphone as long as the device has a camera and microphone as well as a good 
internet connection. 

Your tele-health consultation with Dr.Cauchard is scheduled for [Date] at [time].  

 If you have any questions, call the office at (201) 891-2772 to speak to a staff member. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Cauchard and Staff. 


